
Saint Giles Trust Visit 

 

On Tuesday 16th July we had a visit from Nic from the Saint Giles Trust. Nic spoke to all of our 
students about the importance of knowing the signs of exploitation and keeping themselves 

safe online.  

The Saint Giles Trust is an organisation that helps young people up to 25 years old, they help 
mentor young people who are held back by poverty, unemployment, the criminal justice 

system, homelessness, exploitation and abuse to build a positive future. 

 

 

 

Nic had some brilliant conversations around the dangers of exploitation and how the 
students could identify and avoid any grooming techniques. Although it was a serious topic 

the students did really well and had some very positive conversations. 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Nic from St Giles trust for coming in to talk to our students and promote 
their safety both on and offline! 


